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Clerk’s Report to Haigh Parish Council 
3 December 2018 
 
Poppies on Lamp Posts 
The poppies were attached to lamp posts throughout the Parish in early November and were taken 
down this weekend.  Only 48 out of  the 50 remain and have been put into storage. 
 
Scam Mail 
The Council received a letter from Royal Mail about scam mail and how they are trying to ensure 
that people are aware of  it and to warn them about the pitfalls.  They have sent a poster and have 
asked us to use it to raise awareness of  the problem, so I have put it on the notice board. 
 
Standish Neighbourhood Plan 
Wigan Council are currently consulting about the final draft of Standish Neighbourhood Plan and 
the Parish Council, as a statutory consultee, have been invited to comment on it.  The draft Plan 
is on the LA’s website and replies must be with Wigan Council by 19 December.   
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